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In Golden Book  
This Week 

Class 1 
Kayleigh & Selina 

 

Class 2 

 

Olivia & Lucas 
Class 3  

 

Preeya, Millie & Riley 

 

Class 4 

Chase & Lilly 

 

Class 5  

Gracie-Lee & Tony 

 

Class 6 

The whole class 

 

Nursery 

All in Nursery 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.55% 
Class 1— 86.18% 
Class 2— 93.81% 
Class 3— 98.02% 
Class 4— 97.62% 
Class 5— 97.78 
Class 6— 94.51% 
2s Nursery— 71.28% 
3s Nursery— 77.17% 

 

Lates - 24 
 

Lost learning =  
3h 49 mins 

 

Early Bird - Class 1 

Jigsaw 
 

After half term we 
are looking for 

people who make 
healthy choices 

Breakfast Club   
 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

 

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

We have had a number of visitors in school and nursery this week. We are really 
proud of how keen children have been to share their learning with the visitors. 
Today is the last day of school and nursery as next week is the half term break. We 
hope everyone has an enjoyable time and we look forward to seeing everyone back 
on Monday 24th February.  

 

Please make sure your child has a warm 
and waterproof coat, hat & gloves in 

school or nursery every day. 

Dates for this term 
 

Monday 24th February—back to school and nursery 
 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day (not dressing up)  
 

Friday 13th March—Sport Relief 
 

Friday 3rd April—last day of school & nursery (Easter holiday) 

Monday 24th 
February  

back to school 

and nursery 

Thursday 5th March 
World Book Day 

 

We are not dressing up for 
World Book Day this year. 
Everyone in school and nursery 
will take part in book themed 
activities all day including a 
special book themed school 
dinner. More details after half 
term about how parents can 
get involved. 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance up to the end of this half term is 
94.37%. This is much higher than the same time 
last year (93.55%). A big thank to everyone who 
has worked hard this term to improve attendance. 

We will keep working next half term to get 
attendance above 95% by the end of the term.  
Below are the attendance rates for the classes 

since September…… 
 

Class 1—93.64% 
Class 2—95.47% 
Class 3—95.89% 
Class 4—92.82% 
Class 5—94.01% 
Class 6—94.42% 

 

We also want to celebrate that the number of 
children arriving late at school has reduced over 

the last month from  
58 lates = 10 h 21 mins (17th January)  
to 24 lates = 3 h 49 mins (this week) 

 

We will continue to let you know how attendance 
is going and the progress we are making towards 
our target for this term. Together we can do it! 


